17 BarteEry PlLAcE,

NEW YORK 4, N.Y.

April 21,1948

S

Dear Mr, Sladden:

S/S ESSO FRANCE ex GRAVENCHON
N.Yk,47899

Referring to the inquiry contained in your
letter of the 5th February last, the Surveyors state
that the thickness of the flat plate keel is ,84"
and not ,44" which was incorrectly reported. They
also confirm th;t 2" diameter Improved High Lift

is correct for these boilers,

Yours faithfully,

e ///‘ _— L e« o ¢ "A

R.J. Sladden,Esq,.

LONDON
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